From: N BRYAN [mailto:] 
Sent: 24 February 2013 18:22
To: Simon Dean
Subject: Bishop Blaize ref no: 13/00116/F
Dear Mr Dean
 Objection to Planning Application 13/00116/F | Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No roof lights and door installed to the upper floor | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ I find it unbelievable that yet AGAIN Mr. and Mrs Noquet have applied to make retrospective alterations to the Bishop Blaize public house and appeal against a planning decision that has already been correctly made. I would have thought that CDC would have sent a planning officer to view the property when the first complaint was received by them from the BBSG in respect of the Bottle Store in early 2012 and immediately issued a STOP NOTICE against any further work being carried out. I am not sure what Mr and Mrs Noquet have that the rest of the village do not, but I am sure if I tried to make alterations at my house without permission then I would feel the full force of the law brought down on me by CDC. I would submit to the planning officer that to carry out the business of selling wood burning stoves it would not be necessary to convert the bottle store to its current state they could easily have used the business part of the pub where the bar used to be. The business in any event will NEVER repay the investment, Mr and Mrs Noquet quite obviously have another use in mind for it in my opinion, probably C3 use. I object strongly to all of the plans that have been put forward relating to the Bishop Blaize. This is a PUBLIC house and as such should be trading as one. It is quite obvious that the current owners are just trying to make a profit from purchasing the premises as a public house and de-licensing it to make what they thought to be a quick profit denying the local villages of an important amenity. It has been very clear from the early stage of their purchase that this was their intention and Mrs Noquet even admitted it to some people in the village. I would have thought that because of the way the main pub was altered without permission (and is yet to be restored) and the cost involved in appeals and hearings that CDC would have made sure that the bottle store was left in its original state. Again I cannot understand how anyone is allowed to carry out any alterations to a building without planning permission or building regulations especially when it has already been refused before. Please Please refuse this application My Observations of the blatant mis-descriptions and missing documents within the application 13/00116/F NO BAT REPORT The plans do not match the current building (The Bishop Blaize) they are completely incorrect and look to be have been drawn by either a fraudster or an incompetent. The photograph of the Bottle Store is so poor that it is not properly visible No photograph supplied of the Bottle Store before work started No first floor plan of the new work carried out within the bottle store The application form is clearly wrong and possibly fraudulent. Perhaps CDC should be held accountable for their lack of action over such blatantly illegal activities?
Yours Sincerely
 Mr. Nigel Bryan
